Newsletter November 2017
[image: image1.wmf]  The first half of term is complete and all horses have settled well.  No changes although the addition of Henry the Connie yesterday is just in case he can help out the smaller ponies who have plenty of work at the moment.
Hopefully you have all purchased our 2017 booklets – calendars will follow shortly.

All the National Grid work is now complete, it has been a bit disruptive but thanks for bearing with it.

Our Group (me) recently had a group review, it was successfully passed with some really positive comments and only a couple of items to address.  All our coaches are now up to date for the time being but as the whole RDA coaching pathway is changing we will have to address several changes as they happen.

We have received the £4000 grant for the mechanical horse from the Masonic Charitable Trust.

We are raising funds and having some fun joining in the national Unicorn Mile.  Some have already completed their activity but you don’t need to miss out as our main event is on the 25th November at the Brook (raffle, cakes & coffee).

Olympia Trip is on 17th December and the total amount payable is £85.  There are still 5 places available.

Hayley is producing the usual Christmas Hamper to raffle.

Sian is holding a curry and quiz night

We have Christmas cards and gifts available.

Raffle prizes needed.

We now have 11 work experience pupils.  This term we will be continuing with work ethic, numeracy, equine facilitated education.  First Aid and Makaton courses will also be organised.  We are able to do this will the grant awarded by the Co-op last April.

DATES

8th November


Curry and Quiz night

9th November


Loddiswell WI talk

24th November


Nia’s Happy Hoof, 6 to 7pm

24th November


7 to 11pm Disco and Buffet, Ivybridge Rugby Club.  £10 a ticket
15th December


Helper’s Lunch

17th December


Olympia Trip
